
Notes of the meeting of the Appointments Sub-Committee held at County Hall, 
Kingston upon Thames on Monday 10th February 2014 at 9:30am 

 
 

Present: 
Mr Peter Martin (Godalming South, Milford and Witley) – Vice Chairman 
Mr Michael Gosling (Tadworth, Walton and Kingswood) 
Mr Mel Few (Foxhills, Thorpe and Virginia Water) q 
Mrs Hazel Watson (Dorking Hills) 

 
 

APPOINTMENT OF THE DIRECTOR OF PUBLIC HEALTH 
 

The Committee interviewed four candidates for the appointment of Director of 
Public Health. 

 
The Committee had before it a copy of the job profile, which had been sent 
out to the candidates beforehand, and copies of the candidate’s applications. 

 
After interviewing the candidates, and upon consideration, it was  

 
RESOLVED: 

 
That Helen Atkinson be appointed to the post of Director of Public Health, 
subject to no objections being received from Cabinet Members within the 
specified period following their being notified of the proposed appointment. 

 
 

 
 

_______________________________ 

Chairman 
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